
www.mangerebridge.school.nz 
2 Domain Road, Mangere Bridge, Auckland 2022. Ph: (09) 636 7304, Txt: 02102996224. Email: admin@mangerebridge.school.nz 

 

 Term 2 – Week 10 
   Friday 6th July 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

       Mangere Bridge School Newsletter          

COMING EVENTS 

TERM 3 
Week 1 
Mon 23 Jul First Day of Term 3 

Mon 23 Jul Powhiri for new 
entrants 

Tues 24 Jul Walking school bus 
mascot welcoming 
children in the 
morning 

Week 2  

Mon – Fri Cook Island 
Language week 

 

Manaakitanga: We respect and care for each other, everyone is 
welcome. 

Master Chef - Kitchen Chemist  
 

Our student inquiry outcome science fair and demonstration stations to 
share our foodie-learning with our families was a wonderful success! Thank 
you to all the whanau who came to support their tamariki on the day! If you 
didn’t make it, don’t despair this afternoon via email or paper copy you will 
receive your child’s Student Inquiry Report. Please sit with your child and ask 
them to talk to you about their learning using this as a prompt, this report is 
just one way for them to start their learning conversation with you.  

  

            

Reporting to parents @MBS 
On Monday 6th August you will receive your child’s Mid 

year report about their progress in reading, writing and 

mathematics against the New Zealand Curriculum and the 

goals they set at the beginning of the year.  

On the 14th and 21st of August Whanau Conferences will 

be held. These are for the whole family to attend including 

the student so that they are able to celebrate their learning 

with you. Please find the booking information below.  

 

Have a happy and safe holiday, and we look forward to 

seeing all the tamariki back for a new term of learning at 

8.50am on Monday 23rd July!  

Nga manaakitanga ki runga i a koutou katoa 
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PTA Notice/News 
 
 
Kia ora Whanau,  
We are looking for parents to support on the night 
with security and the running of the event.  If you 
are able to support please email Jasmine on 
jasmineh@mangerebridge.school.nz  
Thank you for your on-going support, 
MBS PTA 

 

 

Update on School Stationery 
Due to unforeseen circumstances the stationery packs will not be available from Paper Plus in Onehunga. The 
stationery packs will now be available form Paper Plus in Royal Oak. Their address is Royal Oak Mall, 32/691 

Manukau Road, Royal Oak.  
 

 

We have been successful in acquiring the funds for our Bikes in Schools project to go ahead 
Thank you to Four Winds Foundation for their generous 
grant towards the Bike track. We really appreciate your 
support. Construction will start in November. 

 

Thank you to Mangere-Otahuhu Local Board for their 
generous community grant towards the container for the 
storage of the bikes and helmets. 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Mangere Bridge Library July Holiday 
Programme 

Scavenger hunt starts on Saturday 7 July and 
finishes on Saturday 21 July.  All completed 
entries go into a prize draw. 
For more information please visit our 
website: www.aucklandlibraries.govt.nz 

https://www.facebook.com/MangereBridgeLibrary 

 

Marcellin College enrolments 2019 
 
Marcellin College is now enrolling for 2019. A co-
educational school founded by the Marist 
Brothers in Royal Oak. We are a high achieving 
school. Come and see the difference. For an 
enrolment pack or individual tour during the 
school day, phone our enrolments officer Peyton 
6256509 ext 701.   
"Brothers and Sisters achieving together." 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 
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Mid Year Whanau Conferences will be held at the following times on Tuesday 14th August and Tuesday 21st 

August. 
1:30pm - 6:00pm. Interviews are 15 minutes’ long 

Please Note: School will close at 1.00pm on both these day 

Your Whanau Conference will be a three-way conversation between you, your child and the teacher. 

To book your Whanau Conference, go to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code in your browser, and enter the 

event code 73gga. Then follow these three simple steps: 

 

First enter your name, your student's name, and your email 
address.  

If you need to book for more than one student, change the “Book 
for 1 students” setting, and enter the other student's name. 

 

On the next page, pick your child/children’s teacher you want to 
meet and then press “Go” 

. 

 

Then you'll see a timetable showing when your chosen teacher is 
available. Simply click on the times that suit you and then press 
“Go” 

 

When you have finished, your interview timetable will be emailed to you. And you can return to the site and 

enter the event code 73gga again to change or cancel your interviews. 

If you don't have internet access, please return the form below with your preferred time slot to the School office. 
 

 
Please circle the day and time slot you would prefer for your interview. 

Tuesday 14th August and Tuesday 21st August. Interviews are 15 minutes’ long 

Tuesday 14th August   Tuesday 21st August   

1.30 – 3.00      3.30 – 5.45   

Child’s Name: _______________________ Room No: ____Parents Name: __________________ 

Child’s Name: _______________________ Room No: ____Parents Name: __________________ 

Child’s Name: _______________________ Room No: ____Parents email: ___________________ 

Child’s Name: ________________________Room No: ___Parents email:_____________________ 
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